CITY OF DALLAS
TEXAS

POUCE DEPARTMENT
August 4, 1964
A-2
.
' Mr, Norman Redlick
President's Commission on the
A anieh 1 dy
200 Maryland Avenus, N.E.
¥ashington, D.C. 20002
Dear Mr. Redlick:
This refers to your ing by 1 as to the location of

police car number 107 on November 22, 1963,

Investigation reveals that the Dsllms Police Department did mot
have a car with this number on the date in question, We had &

1962 model Ford carrying this number which was sold on April 17,
1963, to Mr, Elvis Blount, a used car desler in Sulphur Springs,
Texas. Before sale, all signs and numbers were removed from the
car and the areas involved were repainted,

We did not resume using this number (107) until February, 1964,




